
University of Mumbai 

Institute of Distance & Open Learning 
 

 

Date: 8th September,2022                                                                                  

 

IDOL. will remain close on Friday 9th September'2022 

This is to herby inform that Institute of Distance & Open Learning, University of 

Mumbai will remain close on Friday 9th September,2022 on account of “Anant Chaturthi” 

 

                                                                                                                      Director 


